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 Year 9 Workplace Visits 

 

Recently all Year 9 students travelled into 
the Geelong CBD and visited a number of 

our  

P-TECH industry partners with a view to 
hearing about the different job roles 
people work in and also to see these 

organisations in their day to day 
operation.   

Hopefully this opportunity has provided 
students with some ideas for their future 
pathway and assist with course selection 

for 2020. 
 

Year 9 students had the opportunity to 
visit the real world of work recently. 
Thanks to our P-TECH partner and 

industry mentor Jason from Barwon 
Health our students had the opportunity 
to visit the Geelong Centre for Emerging 
Infectious Diseases laboratory located at 

University Hospital.  

Students in Year 10 or 11 who elect to 
study a Certificate III in Laboratory Skills 

would have the opportunity of working in 
a laboratory with an industry mentor like 

Jason. 
All thanks to the network of P-TECH 

industry who support Newcomb 
Secondary College.  


